ASSOCIATION OF ASIA-PACIFIC PEACE OPERATIONS TRAINING CENTRES (AAPTC)

ANNUAL WORKSHOP AND MEETING AGENDA

KATHMANDU, NEPAL                     1 – 4 April 2014

Theme of the Workshop

The theme of the workshop is “Leveraging the strength of AAPTC: developing a regional submission to address UN training needs.” It is meant to bring together peacekeeping training professionals from the region to apply their broad base of peacekeeping experiences in order to generate a practical submission for addressing a specific training need as identified in the September 2013 UN Training Needs Assessment (UNTNA).

The Objectives/Goals of the Workshop

During the workshop, Training Centre Commanders and staff would evaluate aspects of training and support needs previously articulated by United Nations Department of Peacekeeping Operations, evaluate their suitability and appropriateness for addressal by the group, and begin to create the desired product. The workshop will try to complete one product proposal to address the need, and in the process determine what additional questions or resources are needed to complete this. The DPKO staffs have identified many initiatives to improve PKO and AAPTC has generally voiced support for these: this workshop will start on the path to tackling them.

By the workshop conclusion, the goal was to complete the following:

- 
Development of an AAPTC proposal for addressing at least one element from the UNTNA

- 
Calendar listing of training being conducted for contingents, missions, and individuals; with firm plans for 2015 as much as possible.
